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On pg 31 National Highways states:

“The Applicant thanks Mr T Thacker for his comments made into the Examination. The Applicant 
has continued engagement with Mr T Thacker outside of the examination process and notes 
the continued concerns raised by Mr T Thacker into the Examination.”

My reply:
I would be very interested to hear precisely how National Highways considers it has “continued 
engagement with Mr T Thacker outside of the examination process”.
There has been absolutely no dialogue of any kind between myself National Highways for several 
years.

The last dialogue between myself and National Highways was an email I received on 28th August 
2020. This email was the conclusion of a dialogue that was initiated be me to rectify the fiasco of 
the numerous letters sent to my family stating incorrectly that our property “is within or partially 
within the development boundary or potentially affected by the proposals”.

I would therefore be very interested to hear what engagement National Highways believes it has 
had with me outside of the examination process. I would kindly request a list of dates, formats and 
context of this “engagement”. Should National Highways not be able to provide proof of this 
engagement then a retraction and correction of the above statement would of course be in order.


